KNMXET

SAN MIGUEL BROADCASTING CO.,INC.

615 Lincoln Avenue
Las Vegas, New Mexico 87701
(505) 425-3555

November 6, 1980

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 36
Nucla, CO 81424

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This is to verify receipt of your letter which was received by us
November 4, 1980. In answer to your question, we have been officially on
the air since October 27, 1980.

We appreciate hearing from you and if you have any further questions
concerning our radio station KNMX, please do not hesitate to contact us
for more information.

Sincerely yours,

Gt

David Rael
General Manager
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